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AROUND CAMPUS 

The seminarians received an unexpected break from studies during the recent ice 
storm, which transformed the campus into a winter wonderland.  Despite the bitter 
temperature and a slippery field, the seminarians enjoyed a friendly game of 
football. 

On the morning of the Feast of the Presentation of the Lord, the seminarians 
gathered in the student lounge of the main building for the blessing of the candles 
and then processed into the chapel for Mass.  The next morning, on the Memorial of 
Saint Blase, the seminarians had their throats blessed during Mass. 

Thankfully, the weather cleared up just in time for Family Day, which was hosted by 
the seminarians on Sunday, February 5.  Over 140 family members joined the 
seminarians for Mass, a program, lunch, and tours of the seminary. 

On Super Bowl Sunday, the seminarians gathered for a Community Night of great 
food and camaraderie while they cheered on their favorite teams. 

This weekend, the seminarians will travel to Houston to compete in the Rector's Cup 
versus St. Mary's Seminary.  The schedule calls for a basketball game tonight, 
followed by a flag football game and a soccer match tomorrow.  The winning team 
will be presented with the coveted Rector's Cup.  Go to St. Mary's Facebook page to 
catch livestream coverage of the events.  

Please continue to keep the seminarians in prayer throughout the spring semester. 
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Dear Friends, 

We invite you to join us this Lenten season as we accompany Jesus on his journey 
to the Cross. Each day, a seminarian will offer his personal reflection on the reading 
for the day. 

The schedule below outlines our plan to post daily reflections to our Facebook page. 

If you prefer to receive these daily reflections via email, please notify Sylvia Najera 
at snajera@holytrinityseminary.org. You must "opt-in" by emailing Sylvia to receive 
the daily reflections via email. 

We also invite you to join us for our annual presentation of the Living Stations of the 
Cross, a visual, prayerful experience of the Passion of Christ, on Palm Sunday, April 
2 at 7:30 PM. 

Know that you are never far from our thoughts and that we are praying for you – 
and with you. 

In Christ, 

The Seminarians of Holy Trinity Seminary 
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OPEN MASSES 

Sunday, February 26, 2023 

Sunday, March 5, 2023  

Click here for a complete schedule of Masses open to the public this semester.  
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